
Dear Sir or Madam, 
I strongly support bill H7382, if approved it will reduce limits on all types of renting (summer, winter, 
and annual rentals). It also will provide housing for URI students who currently do not have enough 
housing on campus. Narragansett in particular is legislating itself into an elite millionaires club that 
doesn’t understand it cannot self sustain, without tourism and college rentals. Average home costs in 
town cannot be afforded by 75% (or more) of R I residents. How much longer will we allow out of state 
part time residents and recent move-ins to dictate the legislation in our Town’s and State? 
 
Colleen and Joe Hammond 
29 Greene Lane  
Narragansett, Ri 
 


